## SHOULD SCHOOLS BE NAMED AFTER LIVING INDIVIDUALS?

- 1. This board policy is found in CW LOCAL.
- 2. From the community survey during the Facility Names Committee (2020-2021):

GCCISD policy states that a district facility should be named for a deceased person who has attained prominence locally or nationally. **Do you believe this policy should be revised or changed in any way?** 

YES-59%

NO-41%

- 3. Many school districts allow a school to be named after a living person:
  - 1. Aldine ISD: No policy established
  - 2. Barbers Hill ISD: No policy established
  - 3. Channelview ISD: Yes
  - 4. Clear Creek ISD: Yes (very structured policy per school level; donations can bypass the process)
  - 5. Conroe ISD: Yes
  - 6. Crosby ISD: Yes
  - 7. CyFair ISD: Yes
  - 8. Galena Park ISD: Yes
  - 9. Humble ISD: Yes (focus is more on who has donated funds for construction)
  - 10. Katy ISD: Yes
  - 11. Sheldon ISD: No policy established
  - 12. Goose Creek CISD: No